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 Check our website for more information 
about Etna Elementary, our newsletter, 

lunch menu, handbook, etc.  etna.lcsd2.org

This year’s “Application for Classroom 
Placement” will be done electronically using 
Google Forms.  The Google Form will open  

Thursday, April 10th.  We will send out the link 
and post it on our website.  This is not required 

but is a great way to parents to share input 
regarding your child’s class placement for next 

year.  Applications via Google Forms will be due 
April 28th. 

WELCOME BACK 

April 15th through May 9th our students will be 
doing STATE WYTOPP TESTING.  Please make 
sure your child attends on test days and are well 

rested with a good breakfast.  Your child’s teacher 
will send out specific WYTOPP dates. 

April is School Library Month! 

Discover a good book from our library!                            
Thank you for supporting our Book Fair and our  Parent 

Teacher Conference. 

Registration for the 2025-2026 school year is now open.   

Please go to our website, etna.lcsd2.org, and complete 

your registration for next year.  This is a great time to 

update and/or make sure all your information is correct.  

The correct information is needed for us to contact you 

and send school correspondence.  Thank you!

Calendar 
 
April 11 - Friday 
     School Today 
     Spirit Day 

April 15 - May 9 
     Wytopp Testing                              
      Window 
 
April 18 - Friday 
     NO School 
 

April 25 -Friday 
     Special Olympics 
     Mustang Roundup 
     Spirt Day 
  
April 28 
   Classroom Placement 
   Goggle Form closes 

MAY PREVIEW 
May 2 - Friday 
     NO School 

May 7  
     Strings Concert 
      5/6 Grade 
      7 PM 

May 8 
     Band Concert 
      5/6 Grade 
      7 PM 

http://etna.lcsd2.org

	Check our website for more information about Etna Elementary, our newsletter, lunch menu, handbook, etc.  etna.lcsd2.org

